
 
 

March   6th,   2020,   1:20   PM  
Dear   MYIS   Community  

 

We   would   like   to   apologise   as   we   have   misunderstood   the   communication   from   the   Ministry   of   Health   last   night.   

 

Please   note   that:  

 

France,   Germany,   Japan   and   Singapore   have   been   removed   from   the   list   effective   from   yesterday   (the   date   of  

the   directive   sent).   This   means   that   families   who   returned   or   had   contact   with   these   countries   from   the   5th   of  

March   are   able   to   return   to   school   without   being   subjected   to   14   days   self-quarantine.  

 

However,   for   those   students   who   have   been   to   those   countries   prior   to   the   4th   of   March   and   are   currently   in  

self-quarantine,   should   complete   their   14-day   self-quarantine   period.   

 

We   continue   to   be   grateful   to   you   for   your   understanding   as   we   navigate   this   challenging   situation   and   apologise  

again,   for   any   misunderstanding   and   confusion.   

 

Have   a   safe   and   healthy   weekend   and   please   let   me   know   if   you   have   any   questions.   We   will   continue   to   share  

any   new   information   we   receive.   

 

Kind   Regards  

 

Khanum  

 

 


